Bob Koehler - DNR

From: Chuck Dobie

Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 9:31 AM

To: Bob Koehler - DNR (bob.koehler@state.co.us)
Subject: Blue Gravel 6-36 UIC Permit Withdrawal

Bob -

Vaquero Energy would like to withdraw its application for disposal into the Blue Gravel 6-36 well. Vaquero may elect to
permit this well at some point in the future, but for now, please withdraw our application. This withdrawal should not
affect the application to convert the Blue Gravel Well 5-35.

Please call or respond to this email if you have any questions or concerns.
Regards -

Chuck Dobie

Production Manager

Vaquero Energy, Inc
(661) 301-5802



